
May 22, 2020 

Hospital & Community 
Update 

As we continue to navigate the challenging reality of 

living our lives during COVID-19, we reflect on the    

moments we have had with our families. Though our 

celebrations over the last few months may not have 

been our “norm,” we still honor the people who matter 

most.  

The Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 
has confirmed a total of 7,667 cases of COVID-19 in the 
San Fernando Valley, and as we approach this         
Memorial Day weekend, please remember to pause and recognize what unites us 
even as we continue to stay separated. We must continue to social distance so that 
we can progress in a positive way.  

We thank our community for continuing to support 
Northridge Hospital Medical Center. The tremendous 
support through meals, PPE, plants, gift bags, etc has 
been tremendous. Collectively as a system,            
CommonSpirit Health Philanthropy has received over 
4,000 gifts of cash and in-kind donations. Thank you so 
much for your support as we get through this together!  

Welcome to Northridge Hospital... 

Thank you to our GENEROUS Community Donors of IMPACT…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello humankindness… 
 

Heroes rise to the challenges 

of COVID-19! Today we    

recognize the teams that are 

getting the brunt of this crisis 

head-on, our ICU, Respiratory, 

and COVID Staff. 

Each and every day, these 

teams walk into our hospitals 

wearing their proverbial capes 

as they march into uncharted 

waters. We thank you!  

 

 

 

 

 

    

Dr. Leo Polosajian 
 

Thank you for  

Providing lunch for the 

ICU department. 

Mr. Cody King 
 

NHMC is beyond thankful to receive 

such an amazing donation from       

Mr. King. Over 150 new wheelchairs 

and transport chairs where donated to 

our hospital. This is such amazing       

gesture, that our community          

continues to think of us during these 

crucial times.  

Shlomit Ovadia &  

Israel American Council 

#WeCare 
 

Thank you for the  

donation of 4 dozen  

Dunkin Donuts for our 

staff! 

Feed Hero Nurses 
 

Thank you for continuing 

to support us through 

COVID-19 by providing 

dinners for our  

Emergency Department. 



Community Donors of IMPACT, 
continued…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our wonderful community for showing your humankindness! 

To view more stories from Northridge Hospital Foundation, follow us on Facebook at Northridge Hospital Foundation or 
on Instagram at Northridge_hospital_foundation 

A Gift to the Northridge Hospital Foundation truly makes a difference in the lives of our patients and families. To make a 
donation, visit  Supportnorthridge.org  

 

Chuck E Cheese Pizza 
 

Thank you for bringing the party 

to NHMC,  

Chuck E. Cheese Style!  

The staff enjoyed the pizza and 

balloons. 

Premier Hospice & Homecare 
 

Thank you for providing 

lunch for our COVID staff 

and social workers. 

J Beverly Hills Hair Care  

Thank you so much for the generous donation of 100 
large goody bags to distribute to our front-line staff. 
They were beyond thankful for such a great treat. 

Dr. Kevin Ariani 
 

Thank you for making our 

night staff feel appreciated. 

The dinner from Maggiano’s 

was great! 

Daria Artem of Lady Fortunes 

Inc. 
 

Thank you for providing the 

amazing desserts for our staff. 

https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/?eid=ARBB5-AwQSgVmor0h1J0n1HAJC1cM9dzcE73zM2JHNG0BnO5L3_2qPu93GuehfW3H048XCN2CM2ML2pb
http://www.supportnorthridge.org

